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I vehemently oppose HB2025. Oregonians are being taxed into the poor house. My 

husband and I retired 11 years ago and had to provide for our own retirement as we 

were self employed. We are now declining dinner invitations and offers for small 

travel weekends because of the cost of living in Oregon. I am a 5th generation and 

my kids are 6th generation. We have deep farming roots and family here but we 

wonder if we will be able to afford to stay. The increases you are pushing will 

devastate us even more. When is will you have enough of our money? When do you 

have to live on a budget like the people you are supposed to advocate for? Don’t 

saddle us with taxes! I don’t know one person who thinks any of this is a good idea 

and that they can afford it. NO MIRE TAXES- YOU ARE DESTROYING US 


